
 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm     E-mail: greywolf@sequimschools.org     Office: 360-582-3300     Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 

March 3rd           Family Newsletter  

Greywolf families, 

On Thursday, students all over the country celebrated Read Across America 

Day, and Greywolf was no exception!  In addition to dressing like our favorite 

book characters, we had 8th grade reading 

buddies visit us from Sequim Middle 

School!  We love our fun traditions for 

this special day as we take some  

time to celebrate  

reading!    

Enjoy the  

weekend, 

~ Mrs. Lopez,  

GWE  

Principal  

Greywolf Website: www.gwe.sequimschools.org      ▪    PTA: www.greywolfPTA.com 

March 2023 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thurs Friday 

6) 7) 
Meet the 
Masters  
Art Show 

3:30-4:30pm 

8) 9) 
Strategic 
Planning 
6:00 pm 

10)  

Family Movie 
Night 

“Luck” (G) 

13) 14) 

L Family 
Math 
Night 
5pm 

L PTA 6:45 

15)  

L Group 
Class  
Photos 

16) 17) 

L Meet the 
Author 

L St.  
Patrick’s 
Day 

20) 21) 22) 23) 24) 

¿Preguntas? Llama a la Sra. Lopez,  
360-582-3301, por ayuda. 

Parents,  

please remind your child to dress warmly.  

Students go outside 3-4 times a day. 

http://www.gwe.sequimschools.org
http://www.greywolfPTA.com


 
Our K-3 students read with Sequim  

Middle School eighth graders. 









"The distribution of this material is provided as a community service and the district does not sponsor this event 
and assumes no responsibility for it.  In consideration of the privilege to distribute materials, the entity requesting 
distribution agrees to indemnify and hold the Sequim School District harmless from any cause of action filed in any 
court of administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including costs, attorneys' fees and 
judgments or awards." 


